
CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 

Fire Department

The City of New Bedford issues the following NOTICE OF RFP CANCELLATION 

for RFP #22220013 Fire Department Strategic Plan

September 8, 2021

To: All Proposers of Record 

This NOTICE OF CANCELLATION is issued to advise Proposers of the withdrawal of the 

RFP #22220013 Fire Department Strategic Plan. The City of New Bedford will be revising the 

scope of this solicitation to be limited to facilitation services for the creation of a vision and 

mission statement via a forthcoming RFP.

City of New Bedford Purchasing Department 




